
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At this time of year there is always the likelihood that the school might be closed due to bad weather. 

Should this happen, the information will be broadcast on: 

  BBC Hereford & Worcester  104.0 FM 

  HW Free Radio   102.8 FM 

Or you can find information on the County Council website www.worcestershire.gov.uk. 

A text will be sent to all parents and carers in the event of a school closure and the school website will 

be updated and an announcement will be made via My Child at School (MCAS). 

The main reason for school closure will be that staff, many of whom live a distance away, cannot get 

into school. We would therefore ask you not to telephone school as this will block the line for staff to ring 

in, but simply to listen to the local radio bulletins.  

Information on closure is announced on a daily basis and it should not be assumed that a closure will be 

extended unless specifically stated the following day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Mancini   

Headteacher  

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/

